## Winslow School students extend their kindness to New Bedford's homeless

"At Winslow School in New Bedford, we have a student team that is called the PBIS Ambassadors of Kindness. They work hard to spread kindness in their school and in their community. Recently one of the members, Cameron wanted to start a collection for the homeless people in New Bedford.

Through many generous donations from Winslow Families- the students were able to make 42 care packages for the homeless. ?" — Kris Nightingale Pires.



Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to share our **new community service project** with you. Our PBIS Ambassadors of Kindness have been working hard to spread kindness around Winslow School. One of our fourth graders, Cameron, decided that it was time that we start spreading kindness outside of our school. We would like to help the homeless people in New Bedford by providing them with care packages. If you are able to donate any of the items listed below, we would greatly appreciate it.

- > Hand warmers
- Granola Bars
- Wet Wipes
- > Toothbrush/toothpaste
- > Water bottle
- ➤ Mints/gum

- > Kleenex
- > Deodorant
- Chapstick
- ➢ Gallon Ziplocs
- > Fruit Snacks



ONE BAG AT A TIME Sincerely,

Kristen Nightingale

**PBIS Coach** 



